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Old Sarum Primary School   

Friday 30th November 2018  

 

Attendance 
 

Pipers  85.83% 

Tiger Moths 99.17% 

Harriers  98.18% 

Hawks  91.30% 

Tornados 97.41% 

Falcons  94.38% 

Lynx  97.24% 

Lysanders 96.92% 

Apaches  96.82% 

 

 

Lateness 
 

Pipers  0.42% 

Tiger Moths 0.83% 

Harriers  1.36% 

Hawks  2.17% 

Tornados 0.00% 

Falcons  2.19% 

Lynx  0.69% 

Lysanders 0.00% 

Apaches  0.45% 

 

Boccia  

Last Friday a team of selected children went to Five Rivers Leisure Centre to 

take part in the annual schools' Boccia competition. Mrs Butler was very 

impressed with how respectful our children were - congratulating the other 

teams on their successes. Well done team!   

 

 

 

 

School Lunch Food Tasting  

All parents and carers are welcome to come along on Wednesday 5th December from 

2.30pm and have a taste of some of the food the children have for their school lunch. It will 

be a mixture of sweet and savoury foods. So why not pop in from the cold before school pick 

up and have a taste of some lovely food.  

 
2019 Reception Intake Open Morning  

We have our final open morning happening on Monday 3rd December at 9.30am. This is a 

chance to come along if you have a child who will be starting primary school September 

2019 to hear Mr Jones speak, have a tour of the school and ask questions.  
 

Virginia Way Play Park Consultation  

On Monday 3rd December between 2.30pm ñ6.30pm there is to be a public consultation on 

the new play park to be constructed on open ground next to Virginia Way and Norman 

Drive. The consultation session is to be held in the lobby of the Old Sarum Community Centre 

with parents, children and other residents welcome to come along, have a look and discuss 

their views with Wicksteed Playscapes who will be constructing the new park.  

 
Christmas At Salisbury Museum  

On Saturday 15th December Salisbury museum are holding a Christmas trail for children    

between 10am and 4pm. More information is included with this newsletter.  

 
Formal Consultation on Co -ordinated Schemes 2020/21 and Admission Arrangements for VC 

and C schools 2020/21  

 

Wiltshire Council are  inviting comments on four documents and would be grateful if          

esponses could be made on or before Monday 14 January 2019.  

1. Proposed Co -ordinated scheme for Primary Admissions 2020/21  

2. Proposed Co -ordinated scheme for Secondary Admissions 2020/2021  

3. Proposed Admission Arrangements for VC & C   primary schools for 2020/21  

Proposed Admission Arrangements for VC & C secondary schools 2020/21  

Full details of the proposals can be found at:  

www.wiltshire.gov.uk/schools -learning -admissions -consultation  

Should you wish to provide any comments, then please email admissions@wiltshire.gov.uk  

 
Premier Sport Christmas Club  

Premier Sport are holding a Christmas club for children age 4 ñ12 on Thursday 3rd January 

and Friday 4th January in Alderbury. For more information is included with this newsletter.  

 
River Bourne Community Farm  

On Saturday 1st and Sunday 2nd December between 10am -4pm River Bourne Community 

Farm are holding a festive meat sale and festive activities. More information is included with 

this newsletter.  

 

Learners of the 
Weeké 

 
Reception  

Daisy &  
Jack  

 
Year 1  
Lily &  

Seremia  
 

Year 2  
Adam  

 
Year 3  
Adele 

 
Year 4  
Chelsey  

 
Year 5  
Owen  

 
Year 6  
Rhys  

 
Well Done!!  

http://www.wiltshire.gov.uk/schools-learning-admissions-consultation
mailto:admissions@wiltshire.gov.uk


Term Dates 2020 -2021 Consultation  

There are 2 suggestions for term dates for the academic year 2020/2021 which Wiltshire Council are asking     

parents and carers to consult on.  

Option 1: Shows a proposed calendar with a five day break in October, with term 6 ending on Wednesday 21st 

July. This is the option favoured by our neighbouring authorities.  

Option 2: Shows a proposed calendar with a seven day October break, with term 6 ending on Friday 23rd July.  

You can let them know your views by using any of the following methods:  

By email to: directorDCE@wiltshire.gov.uk     

By letter to: School Term Dates 2020/21 Consultation, Childrenõs Services, County Hall, Bythesea Road, Trow-

bridge, BA14 8JN  

For more details, please go to the Wiltshire Council website http://www.wiltshire.gov.uk/schools -learning -term -

date -calendar  
Option 1         Option 2  

 

Important Datesé 

03.12.2018 New Reception (Sept 2019) Open Morning 9.30am  

06.12.2018 Choir perform at Avonbourne Nursing Home  

10.12.2018 Choir and Pianists Assembly 2.30pm  

14.12.2018 Wear a Christmas Jumper Day (school uniform on bottom half)  

14.12.2018 Bring a cake for the Christmas Bazaar  

14.12.2018 Christmas Bazaar 3.15 -4.30pm. Raffle being drawn at 4.15pm  

17.12.2018 Reception Classes Nativity 9.30am  

18.12.2018 Reception Classes Nativity 2.30pm  

19.12.2018 Year 1&2 Classes Nativity 9.30am  

19.12.2018 Christmas Dinner  

20.12.2018 Year 1&2 Classes Nativity 1.30pm  

21.12.2018 End of Term 2  

24.12.2018 Christmas Holidays  

07.01.2019 Start of Term 3  

18.05.2019 Salisbury Schools Mini Marathon  

mailto:directorDCE@wiltshire.gov.uk



